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Contributions

Due to an increase in the Consumer Price Index
(CPI) salary bands for contribution rates for
members will also increase from 1 April 2022.

This could mean that some of your members will
pay a different contribution rate. Take a look at
the revised bands in our news story.

Teachers’ Pensions Action Forum (TPAF)

Due to the popularity of last year’s virtual TPAF

Changes to the Scheme from 1 April 2022
You’ll already be aware that the final salary (legacy) scheme is closing on 31 March 2022.
This means that from 1 April 2022 all active members will build up their pension benefits
in the career average (reformed) section of the Scheme.

We’re contacting members directly to advise them of this change and directing them to
our website for further information, but do you know what you’ll need to consider as a
payroll provider?

https://mail.teacherspensions.co.uk/tpadhoclz//lz.aspx?p1=VotDA1MVMwOTE2MTA6QkU4MEJFOUEwNjgyNkZBQUFBQTJGMEFBOEZFN0RBQ0Y=-&CC=&w=1902
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https://mail.teacherspensions.co.uk/tpadhoclz//lz.aspx?p1=VotDA1MVMwOTE2MTA6QkU4MEJFOUEwNjgyNkZBQUFBQTJGMEFBOEZFN0RBQ0Y=-&CC=&w=1966
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workshops, we’ll continue to host these events
every term in 2022. The next dates for your diaries
will be 9 and 16 March.

As usual, we’ll update you with the latest Scheme
news as well as covering a variety of topics over a
further three workshops, giving you the
opportunity to learn about the subjects that
matter to you the most.

Improvements to Notification of Death
process 

Based on feedback we’re launching an online
process which allows beneficiaries to notify us of a
member’s death. This has been tested with users
and offers a new way of contacting us. The option
to call us is still available.

The new process will be accessed via the member
homepage.
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Employer drop-in session

Our next drop-in session will be on Thursday 24 February and this month’s will include a
workshop on what our different teams do to keep the Scheme running and how we
administer it.

Spaces are limited, so book your place now to avoid missing out.

Resources designed for you

We’ve a library of resources covering various topics to help you in your role within the
Teachers’ Pension Scheme. You can browse through our factsheets, guides and many
other helpful resources on our website.

Connect with us on social media

Join over 10,000 other employers, members and unions following us on Twitter to get
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Click here to view online | Subscription for these emails
The content of this email is based on our understanding of the current legislation governing the
Teachers' Pension Scheme. In the event that there is a disagreement between the content of this
email and the overriding Regulations, then the content of the Regulations will take precedence.
The benefits of the Teachers' Pension Scheme, and the tax treatment of pensions may be subject
to change in the future.

the latest news, updates and daily conversations.

We have a digital team available to talk to about Scheme related issues and daily posts
designed to signpost you to the information you’ll need throughout the year.

Training

Make the most of our training webinars and highlight your professional development via
your LinkedIn profile. Keep track of your progress and impress employers in a few easy
steps.
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